
 

                                          

 

 Central 

Schedule of Services 

 

SUNDAY 
Bible Class   9:30 am 

Worship    10:30 am 
 

1st Sunday each month, 

potluck lunch & 

afternoon service. 
 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 

Bible Study   6:00 pm 
 

 

 

 

SHEPHERDS 

Toby Brown 
Larry Stewart 
Daryl Tucker 

 

 

 

 

 

DEACONS 

Brian Bailey 

Richard Combest 
Ross James 

Kevin Leatherman 
Bobby Moudy 
Danny Tucker 

 

 

 

MINISTER 

Delphine Ruiz 
 
 

3rd & Donley 

P.O. Box 357 

Tulia, TX 79088 

(806) 995-2561 

www.coctulia.org 

 

  

 

 

 

June 5, 2022 
 

Do All for the Glory of God 
 

 

I am told that Martin Luther was approached by a working man who wanted to know how he could 

serve God. Luther asked him, “What is your work now?” The man said, “I’m a shoemaker.” 
  

Much to the cobbler’s surprise, Luther replied, “Then make good shoes and sell them at a fair price.” 
  

Luther didn’t tell the man to make “Christian shoes.” He didn’t tell the man to leave his shoe business 

and become a monk.  
 

Six months before he was assassinated, Martin Luther King spoke to a group of Jr. High School students 

at Barratt Junior High School in Philadelphia and this is what he said: “If it falls your lot to be a street 

sweeper, sweep streets like Michelangelo painted pictures, sweep streets like Beethoven composed 

music, sweep streets like Shakespeare wrote poetry. Sweep streets so well that all the hosts of heaven 

and earth will have to pause and say: ‘Here lived a great street sweeper who swept his job well.’” 
 

Wherever you find yourself in this life do the best you can. “So whether you eat or drink or whatever 

you do, do it all for the glory of God. Do not cause anyone to stumble, whether Jews, Greeks or the 

church of God—even as I try to please everyone in every way. For I am not seeking my own good but 

the good of many, so that they may be saved.” – 1 Corinthians 10:31-33. 
  

Taken from the Central Church of Christ bulletin, June 3, 2012 

 

 

 
Dear Church Family, 

 

We do not have the words to express our gratitude, and I know that probably seems strange coming 

from someone who speaks publicly every week.  Thankful just does not seem to be a strong enough 

word, but we are thankful that we were sent by God to you to do life with you these past several years. 

 

We are thankful you allowed us to grow and stretch and find the path God has called us to and we 

hope that we provided the same growth for you.  We are both sad and excited all in the same breath.  

We will continue to pray for you and the ministry in Tulia and ask that you pray for us in our ministry in 

Haskell. 

 

We are overwhelmed by the going away party and are grateful for the box of Kleenex…they are 

extremely absorbent and the best Kleenexes we have ever had.  Keep stretching, keep growing, keep 

asking the why questions, and keep loving people until they ask you why. 

 

We love you all, 

 

Tim, Trish, Tyler, and Tayleigh Johnson 

 

 

WELCOME TO CENTRAL CHURCH 

OF CHRIST!!! 
 

If you are visiting us today, we are honored 
you have chosen us.  We hope that today’s 

time together will help deepen your 
relationship with God and widen your circle 
of friends.  We are a church family who seek 

to follow Jesus and be true to the Bible.  
  

Please stay around after our assembly so that 
we might get to know you better.  Thank you 

again for worshipping with us today. 

 
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 

Announcements, Prayer 
Song 
Song 
Song 

 

Scripture Reading 
Wee Worship 

Message 
Song 

 

Song 
COMMUNION 

 
Song 

Closing Prayer 
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NEWS AND NOTES 
 
 
 

 

 Virginia Sprawls is celebrating her 100th birthday today, June 5th!  If you have not put a card in the basket on the back table, please 
add a note to our group birthday card. 
 

 Elizabeth Fry passed away on May 27th.  Her funeral services were May 31st at the Pavilion of Long Cemetery in Powderly, Texas.  
 

 Thank you all for all your love, blessings, food, fellowship, prayers and hugs in our time of grief.  The meal was truly wonderful.  
The Thompson family  

 

 Thank you for the wonderful banquet, and everyone who helped put it together.  Thank you for the wonderful Bible.  You have all 
been and continue to be examples of God’s love.  Love you all—Hunter Leatherman 

 
   

Happy Birthday! 
5th-Virginia Sprawls,  7th-Terry Cash,  9th-Nancy Bonds  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

 
 

 

 Please join us for potluck today, June 5th, after morning worship. 
 

 After potluck, we will have a “Drop-in” going away party at Mike and Patti Allison’s house.  Please bring cards of best wishes for 
them.  If you would like to help with a parting gift, or have any questions, see Debbie.   

 

 We will not have Movie Night tonight. 
 

 Thank you for the donations of paper towels for the Children’s Home of Lubbock.  The Children’s Home will be picking up the 
paper towels this Tuesday, June 7th. 
 

 Our Summer Series will continue at 6:00 this Wednesday evening, June 8th, with Buffs for Christ leading the service. 
 

 The High Plains Children’s Home Change for Children campaign has begun.  Please be filling your change cans between now and 
Sunday, August 28th.  You may also give online at hpch.org/giving. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Supported  

 

Missions 

 

 

Bible Chair 
 

High Plains 
Children’s Home 

 

AIM 
 

Sunset School of 
Preaching 

 

 

Please keep the following people in your hearts and prayers: 
 

Ray Jennings                            Darla Young                Gaye Young 
Melody Jennings                      Linda Hodges              Lanelle Dovel 
Bill Huff                                  Dony House                Annette Tracy           
Margaret Huff                         Butch Moore                Duane Tracy 
Ramona Raymond                  Terry Cash                    Theron Culwell 
Tommy Stewart                       Linda Hayhurst            Carolyn Culwell 
Lena Allison                            Jeff Swanson              Jared Farwell           
Nelda Elliff                       
              
Service men and women         AIM Mission Teams    College Students 
 

 
 
 

Records for 
5-29-2022 

 
 
 
 

Tulia Bible Class: 57 
Tulia Worship: 76 

 
 

Kress Bible Class:  14 
Kress Worship:  17 

 
 
 

Budgeted Contribution: 
$3,595 

 

 


